Date: 2 September 2019 c/o Hamilton Football Academy

RE: Letter of Recommendation - Hamilton Football Academy

To whom it may concern

It gives us great pleasure to share our recommendation of Gordon Igesund, representing
Hamilton Football Academy. PUMA have nominated the academy as one of its beneficiaries
within our CSR program and have done so for the past 2 years. Our program includes
providing gear and technical knowledge to disadvantaged players. It has been wonderful

to witness the positive development and commitment of this academy.

We remain a partner going into 2020 and look forward to contributing to their vision of

developing players for the future and promoting sport in the Western Cape.

Yours faithfully,

Y

Leigh Copeland
Head of Human Resources

1 LOVE THE WINNING, | CAN TAKE THE LOSING, BUT MOST OF ALL | LOVE TO PLAY - BORIS BECKER
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